
 

 

You are invited to an Open House for a utility project near you! 
Indian Field-Sugar Hill 230kV Transmission Lines 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

 

You are receiving this Open House invitation because you are a property owner and/or tenant near a 

proposed project for Santee Cooper (Santee). Santee is committed to delivering reliable power to all of 

our customers across the state through the investment in power projects that strengthen the grid and help 

maintain excellent reliability. Our projects also provide power to commercial and industrial developments 

aimed at improving local economies and job creation. To allow for future growth in Dorchester County, 

two (2) new transmission lines approximately 3-4 miles in length will be constructed east of  

St. George, SC. A map is enclosed showing the preliminary route options being considered. The final 

selected route may be one of those depicted herein or a combination of the routes. 

 

We are committed to being the ultimate source of electricity for our communities by providing low-cost, 

reliable, and environmentally responsible services. We want to engage you as neighbors to learn about 

the new transmission line project and welcome your feedback.  

 

 

Open House Session 

Lovely Hill Convention Center 5905 W Jim Bilton Blvd, St George, SC 29477 

Thursday, August 1, 2024 

Please stop by between the hours of 4 pm and 7 pm 

 

Project staff will be at information stations to discuss key elements of the project. This will not be a 

seated presentation, but rather a walk-through open format. You will have an opportunity to ask questions 

to our subject matter specialists, complete a feedback survey, and view an interactive parcel map. 

Beginning August 1st, the information featured at this open house will also be posted on our website at 

www.santeecooper.com/sugarhill.  

 

To contact Santee about this project, please email the project hotline or call our automated voice 

messaging system. A staff member will respond to you within two business days.  

 

Project Email: santeecooper@sugarhillproject.com 

Project Phone: (803)-251-9409 

 

We look forward to providing you excellent customer service and being good neighbors to help our 

communities thrive.  

 

Thank you,  

Santee Cooper Project Team 


